
February 24, 2023 

BY UTC WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Re: Docket No. UT-230043 - 
Tenino Telephone Company - 
Washington Universal Communications Services Program - 
WAC 480-123-130 (1)(g) 
CLAIM OF CONFIDENTIALITY      

On behalf of Tenino Telephone Company (“Company”), accompanying this letter for filing with the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) is a CSV file that contains location 
data as of December 31, 2022, which has been filed with the Federal Communication Commission in the 
Broadband Data Collection (BDC) process.   

In addition, a pdf file containing confirmation that Tenino Telephone BDC filling requirements with 
Federal Communications Commission has been completed has been included with this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Rick Vitzthum 
Chief Financial Officer 

Accompanying files (including this file): 
   230043-TeninoTelCo-CLtr-2023-02-24.pdf 
   230043-TeninoTelCo-Cply-Broadband_Data_Collection.csv 
   230043-TeninoTelCo-Cply-BDC_Filing_Confirmation.pdf 
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